From: Gillerlain Todd C [mailto:Todd.Gillerlain@ci.irs.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 9:55 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: William Riesche; Maureen Susnis
Subject: Return from Travel

Mr. Berlin, I have returned from the IRS Task Force Officer Training at the Federal Law Enforcement Training Center.  I purchased the airline tickets and rental car through the City of Chicago Travel Corp, which will be reimbursed by IRS on my monthly slot agreement.  I purchased meals on my travel days, which I will be reimbursed by the city when they receive the payment from IRS. I have submitted all reimbursement paperwork to the CPD Travel Section and will submit the same to IRS on my slot paperwork this month.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Todd Gillerlain 

